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Re: Water Monitoring First Quarter 2002

Johnny,

You're very welcome for the help . The attached file (PMC-1 Q-02 .doc) lists the data uploaded from the
pipeline on April 29, 2002 for Star Point and Willow Creek . This removes all data from the pipeline for
Plateau Mining Corp .

Please let me know if I can help with anything else .

Thanks,

Dana Dean, P .E .
Reclamation Specialist
(801) 538-5320
ddean.nrogm@state .ut .us

>>> "Johnny Pappas" <jpappas@rag-american .com> 04/29/02 09:03AM >>>
Dana,

The aforementioned has been approved for updating the Division's Master
List .

Thanks for your invaluable assistance,

Johnny
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Angela Nance; Dave Darby; Helfrich, Joe ; Hess, Pete ; Houskeeper, Karl ; Mike Suflita


